
   

   

   

Dear restaurant, theater or other business owner: 
 

You have posted signs prohibiting law-abiding citizens with concealed handgun 
permits from protecting themselves and their families. Consequently, your business 
will be reported as a "High Risk Business" to Grass Roots North Carolina 
(www.GRNC.org), which will then distribute it to 300,000 concealed handgun permit-
holders across the state via gun shops, gun shows, concealed handgun classes, 
Facebook, Twitter, and email alerts to 87,000 GRNC supporters. 
 

You have nothing to fear from concealed handgun permit-holders who, by virtue 
of training and background checks, have proven themselves sane, sober and law-
abiding. I urge you to remove signs prohibiting concealed carry. 
 

If you feel you are being unjustly reported or if you choose to remove signs, please 
call 877.282.0939 or email SafeRestaurants@GRNC.org. 

Gun rights supporters: Grass Roots North Carolina needs contact information for 
posted restaurants, theaters & other assemblies for which admission is charged. 
To report a business, go to grnc.org/Report-Posted-Restaurant or mail this card 
to: GRNC, PO Box 10665, Raleigh, NC 27605. We cannot accept reports without 
contact information! 
 
Biz name: __________________________________________________ 
 
Biz address: _________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: (_____)________________ Email: ________________________ 
 
Contact person: _____________________________________________ 
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